
July 13, 2021

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

I hope you and your family are enjoying a great summer. You are invited on Wednesday,
July 21st, at 6:00 p.m. for the next Dialogue with Doc discussion in the Caledonia High
School Fine Arts Center. Parking for this event will be in the high school north parking
lot with sidewalk access to the Fine Arts Center entrance. There will be an opportunity
at the end of the dialogue discussion for questions and answers.

Topics:

● Bond Construction Updates
● Fall MDHHS School Guidance

We hope you will join us. Check out www.calschools.org for more information.

Sincerely,

Dr. Dedrick Martin
Superintendent
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